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If a child is receiving services in an early intervention program, the child may qualify to receive services in early childhood 
special education. This transition from early intervention to early childhood special education can be an exciting time as it 
marks growth and new opportunities. Parents may have questions about what will happen during the transition as well as 
questions about early childhood special education. In this webinar, a description of early childhood special education and 
the transition process and what parents and families need to know will be provided.
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